
“We are pleased to support Tarrence Robertson-Bayless in his campaign for election to the 

St. Paul City Council, Ward 4.  

Having served several years as elected officials in city government, we follow the actions of 

the City Council with great interest as it faces increased responsibilities and rising costs.  

We believe Tarrence has the life experience and knowledge necessary to deal with these 

responsibilities. He will stress listening and transparency. 

Through years of overcoming adversity in his own life, Tarrence has gained a deep 

understanding of the critical issues our city faces and has the proven leadership experience 

to unite our communities at this unprecedented time. In his 14 years of continued military 

service, he has worked with communities and cultures around the world to build 

partnerships and heal divides. Tarrence is the leader that will ensure our city puts people 

over politics by centering the voices of our residents within our city government. You can 

reach him at info@tarrence4ward4.com.”  

Join us in voting for Tarrence on November 5th! 

- George Latimer, former Mayor & Ruby Hunt, former City Council Member.  

 

For more information on Tarrence, visit his website at: www.tarrence4ward4.com 

George Latimer & Ruby Hunt  
Endorse Tarrence Robertson-Bayless for City Council!  


